Hi Booster Club members,

The hockey season is in full swing now. It is great to be back and battling for points. It has been a great start so far, let's hope we can keep going strong.

The Booster Club has two trips in the works, an overnight trip in December on the 16th and 17th to Lehigh Valley and Hershey. The second trip is on January 20th to Rochester. Stop by the booster club table behind section 26 or go to our website for more details. Let's cheer on the team!!!!

Our next booster club meeting is Saturday November 25th at 5:00 pm. If you attend a meeting, you will receive a free Booster Club pin. We will be discussing the by-laws and any other business for the good of the club. Stop by with your ideas. We usually meet in the Thunderbirds conference room on Bruce Landon Way. Also, that night we will be raffling off the first specialty jersey for Hockey Fights Cancer. Stop by the booster club table to get your raffle tickets. The proceeds go towards sending children to hockey camp in the summer. Applications for summer camp are at the booster club table or our website.

On a sad note, the Booster Club extends condolences to Chris Felletter for the loss of his mother, Sheila Felletter for the loss of her mother-in-law and Jason and Jamielynn Felletter for the loss of their grandmother. Booster Club member Michael Cooley passed away this week. Our condolences go out to Michael's family.

Hope to see everyone on the 25th at 5:00 pm for the meeting.

Sincerely,

Patty Devine

President

Springfield Thunderbirds

Booster Club